NMSBVI / ALAMOGORDO

PARENT NEWSLETTER

www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us

NMSBVI * Home of the Golden Bears *

Low Vision Clinics

It is never too early to register - Clinics fill up quickly Assistive Technology help available at each clinic

January 25-26 - Las Cruces

Marjorie Rhodes-Low Vision Clinic Consultant (505) 271-3069 / marjorierhodes@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us
Angela Harris-Outreach Administrative Assistant (575) 437-3505 ext. 4431

If a student has an appointment over the upcoming holiday break, please have the doctor's office fax any updated orders or forms to the Health Services' fax at: (575) 439-4494. A nurse will be back in the office beginning January 2nd and we can check the paperwork before your child returns. - Holly Obrovac

SCHEDULED EVENTS:

December 8 Holiday Sampler
December 10 Christmas Parade

December 14 Luminaria Evening Stroll
December 14 Community Goalball

December 15 Key Club/Student Council Raffle

December 19-Jan 2 Holiday Break

REMINDERS

Flu Vaccine

The NMSBVI Health Services Department proposes that parents talk with their child's doctor about getting their child vaccinated with the annual flu vaccine to avoid illness.



Please send in your Box Tops

Announcements

Key Club/Student Council is sponsoring a raffle – get your tickets from any club or council member, they are \$1 per ticket. The drawing is December 15th in the dining hall.

1st Prize is a LARGE Butterball Turkey 2nd Prize is a Ham

3rd Prize is a Basket of Assorted Fruits & Pies

^^^^^

Key Club/Student Council members are collecting toys from interested staff, students, and family members for the "Toys for Tots" Program of Otero County.

Please donate a new toy for this worthy cause.

ALL the canned food and nonperishable items that was collected from NMSBVI campus in November was donated to the Salvation Army. Thank you for your generous donations!

You can still donate and these items will be donated before Winter break!

Dorm Activities







Homework Making ice cream Frosting a cake





Phone number to dorms: 575-437-3505 EXT: Girls 4444 / Boys 4424





LIKE us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NMSBVI



VISIT US ON THE WEB: http://www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us/



FOLLOW us on Instagram NMSBVI



FOLLOW us on Twitter NMSBVI

Parent Newsletter Contact: Carla Gonzales, 575-439-4460